Union Capital Limited

Building a sustainable future

Price Sensitive Information

This is for information to all concern that the Board of Directors of
Union Capital Limited in its 292" Meeting held on 04 September
2022, consented for singing a Memorandum of Understanding
(MoU) with Prime Bank Limited to explore the opportunity for
potential collaboration between the two institutions, subject to all
regulatory approvals.

By order of the Board

Sd/-

Md. Abdul Hannan

04 September 2022 Company Secretary (CC)




